
 
 

 
 January 6, 2012 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Re: Additional Tariff Filing to Reflect Nine Mile 2 Revenue Sharing Agreement   
 

 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) 
and Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”) (together the “Companies”) are 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff 
filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 
 
P.S.C. No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 

Leaf No.117.8, Revision 10 
 

P.S.C. No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No. 160.26.1,  Revision 7 

 
Effective:  March 1, 2012 
 
On December 8, 2011, the Companies proposed revisions to its tariffs to reflect the conversion 
from power purchase contracts to revenue sharing agreements.  After further discussion with 
Department of Public Service Staff, the Companies are proposing an additional tariff revision to 
specify the application of carrying charges at the other customer deposit rate in effect at the time 
payments are refunded to customers through the Transition Charge. 
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The Companies reiterate its request that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of the Public Service 
Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived because the benefits from 
the RSA reflect a transaction that is not identified separately on a customer’s bill and will not 
adversely affect the calculation of the Transition Charge. 
 
If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call me at (607)762-8710. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 

       
 Lori A. Cole 
      Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
 Rates and Regulatory Economics Department 
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